BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

LESUE, Charlotte Flynn - Born July 26, 2002 at the C.H.A.L. weighing 7 lbs. 4 oz. Happy parents are Douglas Leslie and Marion Whyte. New sister for Sadie Rankin, Proud grandparents are Roy Leslie and Judy Rowat (Gilles Belanger) and Bob and Mary Whyte.

WOODWORTH-GOLDIE - Keith and Karen of Burke, N.Y. are proud to announce the birth of their daughter, Alexandra Carmen weighing 8 lbs. 4 oz. on August 1, 2002 at the Alice Hyde Hospital, Malone, N.Y. A little sister to Adrienne, Ben and Cody. Proud grandparents are Richard and Barbara Woodworth, Constable, N.Y. and Gerald and Lois Coldia Hydrography Courts. Goldie, Huntingdon, Que.

MARRIED

Sandra Orr Vallance and Mack Campbell announce their marriage which took place on July 20, 2002 in Victoria, B.C.

DIED

STATA, Darwin - Age 88, of Rochester, NY passed away on Saturday, July 13, 2002. He is survived by his wife, Janet (Hamilton), formerly of Howick and Huntingdon; three sons, William (Jane) and Robert (Claudia), of Rochester, NY and Barry (Cindy) of Roanoke, VA and seven grandchildren. Mr. Stata was Organist and Choir Director of St. Andrew's Preservatorian Church in Huntingdon in the 1920s. He Presbyterian Church in Huntingdon in the 1930s. He enlisted and served in the Royal Canadian Air Force in WWII. Darwin served in music leadership positions in Presbyterian churches in Brockville and Kingston before moving to the United States. A memorial service was held at St. Thomas Episcopal Church in Rochester on July 18th, Interment took place at Glenhaven Memorial Gardens north of Kingston, Ontario.

CARD OF THANKS

We express our sincere thanks, to our family friends, relatives and neighbours, for their love and support during our recent sad bereavement. A special thank-you to Dr. K. Brissette and staff of the Barrie Memorial Hospital, also the Montreal Chest Hospital, for their compassionate care of Bert. For the many prayers, flowers, cards, phone calls, and the charitable donations. Please accept this as our personal thank-you.

Thelma and Mark Peddie



throughout the afternoon Best Wishes Only

CARD OF THANKS

Roy and Margaret Lowden would like to thank Scott and Ann and Len for putting on the surprise 40th anniversary party on June 23, 2002 at the Rockburn Pub. About 29 family and friends attended. Thankyou for the lovely cards and gifts we received.

Roy and Margaret

The family of the late Margaret Bruce extends sin-cere thanks to all the staff on 3rd floor of the Centre d'Accueil, Ormstown for the excellent care given to mother, also for their kindness and support. Thanks to friends and neighbours for their cards, charitable donations and expressions of sympathy. Thankyou to Rev. John McPhadden for conducting the Memorial Service.

Anne, Bob and family

We wish to thank Dr. Krotecki and the nurses and staff of the 3rd Floor of Barrie Memorial Hospital for their special care and kindness during Stewart's stay in the Hospital also to the CLSC for all their visits at home. We thank Rev. Kate Jordan for all her kindness and the funeral service which we all appreciated, to Father Clement for his visits, to the C.W.L. for their prayers and the wonderful lunch after the funeral, to all our friends and neighbours for their flowers, cards and visits to the funeral home. We thank you all sincerely.

Rhea Ross Jim & Joyce Ross, their family May, Ruth & Linda Ross, their family Dorothy, Ronald & Elaine Rennie, their family

GRADUATION



REBECCA CURRAN

Rebecca Curran graduated on June 8, 2002 from University of Windsor, in Windsor Ontario with honors in Visual Arts and Art History.

Rebecca is the daughter of Kim Curran Carleton Place, Ont. and Karen Phillips, Ont. Rebecca is the grand-daughter of Leo and Madeline Curran Huntingdon, P.Q.

Congratulations Becky! We are very proud of you and wish you great success as you continue your education.

